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Christmas Car parking 
A really simple and very effective fundraiser for the last number of years has been 
offering car parking space at the school for Christmas shoppers. 
It works because of fantastic people, just like you, giving a couple of hours to 
volunteer for a shift, greeting the public and collecting the car parking money. 

 
If you can help please let us know by NOVEMBER 14th - we’re looking forward to 
hearing from you. 

The dates are all Saturdays: 
17th & 24th(only till 4pm) November, 1st , 8th, 15th & 22nd 
December 

The choices of shift: 
8.30 am – 
11.30 am 

9.00 am – 
Noon 

11.30 am – 
2.30 pm 

Noon – 3.00 
pm 

2.30 pm – 
4.30 pm 

3.00 - 6.00 
pm 

 

We need a minimum of  18 volunteers who are each willing to give up approximately 3 
hours on one or more of the four days.  You will be given full instructions and work in a 
small team of three or four. You will note that all the shifts overlap so there are always 
enough helpers around. 

 
Please email your name, telephone number and preferred date (s) and times. We will 
allocate shifts on a first come first served basis and get back to you confirming your shift 
by the 15th of November. 
Thank you. 

 
Please email: wijendra@yahoo.com 
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